
Let’s make Oregon the 20th state to give law enforcement more than THREE business days to complete background checks on 
potential gun buyers! THREE DAYS doesn’t  seem like a lot when it’s easier for a person to buy cigarettes, vodka, obtain a drivers 
license. Passing HB 2543 would also close the Charleston loophole and prevent guns from being transferred to purchasers until the 
result of a background check is known.

One. Simple. Background. Check. We shouldn’t even have to be asking for this!  

Oregon must join 19 other states now who give background check operators additional time to complete background checks on 
potential gun buyers.

Once a gun owner has acquired a gun, it should be by law that they store it safely.  It doesn’t take much; just a $13 lock. 

Please support the passage of SB 564 ( HB 2554 ) so we can do our part to keep firearms out of the hands of dangerous people 
and make Oregon “safer” from the uniquely American
epidemic of mass shootings. 


